
 

18 July 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have unfortunately had to take the decision to cancel Sports Day on Monday due to 
the weather that is forecast over the weekend and on Monday. This means Monday will 
be a normal school day with timetabled lessons. To avoid this next year, we have 
scheduled Sports Day earlier so that we will have a contingency day. 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 

 

 

 
 
 


